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8th March 2022 

Comic Relief - Friday 18th March 22 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

As you may be aware on Friday 18th March 2022 it will be Red Nose Day.  This will be a normal school uniform day, so 

children should come to school wearing their full school uniform.  

The theme this year is YOU.  Yes you. People at home, in schools and on the ground, doing your bit. Buying Red Noses, 

baking cakes, smashing challenges or simply picking up the phone and donating’. 

You can make a difference. You have the power to change lives.  Many fun and interactive activities are planned for this 

day.  Everything we do at school is driven through our Virtues and Values such as Selflessness, Compassion, Sacrifice, 

Love, Kindness and Helpfulness, to name a few, all these virtues that resonate with us at all time, particularly as we come 

together to raise money for this amazing charity event. 

You are always generous, not only with your support but also with your contributions. So once again, we ask for you to 

support us. We will be hosting several ways to raise money this year: 

Firstly, we have ordered some ‘Red Noses’ to sell to the children.  They will be sold at a standard cost of £1.50. The 

payment can be made either on ParentPay which we would prefer, or you can send your child with the money in a sealed 

envelope with the child’s full name and the class name.  

Secondly, we will be having a sponsored run (sponsor forms can be found on the reverse of this letter). Please support 

your child by getting as many sponsors as possible (please do not knock doors of strangers, only ask your family and 

friends). 

And thirdly we have a large Teddy Bear, for a £1.00 a go, children can guess the name of the bear, the winner will win the 

bear. Children wanting to take part should bring in £1.00 in a separate envelope.   

We must stress this will be a normal school uniform day, so children should come to school wearing their full school 

uniform. 

Thank you in advance for your support.  

Kindest regards, Mrs Brettle 
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